
Tlingit Culture, Language, and Literacy

Where do you see TCLL in the future?  
Join our virtual dialogue to share your thoughts

Family and Community Dialogues

Questions?
Contact Jamie Shanley at  
jamie.shanley@sealaska.com 
or 907-586-9583

Share your ideas for the future of the Tlingit Culture,  
Language, and Literacy (TCLL) Program at our  
upcoming virtual community dialogue. Information 
gathered at the event will be used to create a 5-year 
strategic plan for the TCLL program.

Dialogues are held in partnership between TCLL and the  
Association of Alaska School Boards. 

October 2 • 5–7:30 pm
https://sealaskaheritage.zoom.
us/j/86741757734

Follow the link above 
or scan the QR code 
to join the meeting.


